
From: Jock Hoffman <jockhoffman@rcn.com> 
To: SDeCourcey@town.arlington.ma.us, JCurro@town.arlington.ma.us, DMahon@town.arlington.ma.us, 

DDunn@town.arlington.ma.us, JHurd@town.arlington.ma.us, mkrepelka@town.arlington.ma.us, 
townmanager@town.arlington.ma.us 

Date: Tue, 2 Jun 2020 12:36:35 -0400 

Subject: Please fix Appleton/Mass Ave safety issue 
  

 
 

 
  
In the before COVID-19 times, I commuted through this intersection four days a week for 25+ years. 
On the mornings when school was in session, it was relatively safe, because most drivers are either 
aware or hindered by traffic and pedestrians, but that’s only relative to the extremely dangerous 
conditions at all other times. I encourage you to implement impediments to westbound, left-turning 
vehicles, and those who drift down from the Appleton St. stop sign. 
 
 
Thank you 

Jock Hoffman 

Arlington 
  

 


